
433rd Observatory Trip: 
 

Tuesday, March 4th 2008 – Visit to the Dunlap Observatory 
Meet at 6:45 pm in the Parking Lot at the Observatory 

 
The 443rd Cubs will be visiting the David Dunlap Observatory for a tour of the 
largest telescope in Canada and outdoor star gazing led by an astronomer (weather 
permitting) or an indoor demonstration and lecture in the administration building.   
 
While this is primarily a Cub excursion, guests including such as siblings with 
parents are welcome.   
 
Please confirm attendance with Mang (David Gamey) at 416.233.7333.  The cost is 
$5 per person.  Please bring your deposit to the meeting on February 26th. 
 
Please ensure everyone attending is dressed warmly as the telescope building is not 
heated! 
 
Also, if you need transportation or can assist with car-pooling please let us know. 
 
Note: This may be the last opportunity to see this facility as the University of 
Toronto intends to sell off the land. 
 
Richmond Hill is about 30km from the St. Luke’s United Church and can be reached 
via any of the following: 

• From the south by the 401 & Bayview 
• From the east by the 401 – 404 & 16th Avenue 
• From the west by highway 7 or 407 

 
Directions are included on the next page. 



The observatory is located in Richmond Hill off Bayview Avenue on Hillsview Dr 
about 3km north of highway 7 and south of Major Mackenzie (Note Hillsview 
cannot be reached from Yonge St. on the west).   
 
We meet near the entrance grounds keepers and will be let in to the parking lot 
around 7:00pm (point “B”).   

 
 

The large white dot in the satellite photo is the dome of the observatory.  The 
administration building is to the south-east by the circular walk and the main 
parking lot is to south. 

 


